
Your child is sent home from 

school with a sore throat, cough, 

and high fever ð could it be the flu 

that's been going around? Or just a 

common cold? 

 

Although the flu (or influenza)  

usually causes symptoms that make 

someone feel worse than symptoms 

associated with a common cold, it's 

not always easy to tell the           

difference between the two. 

 

 

Symptoms Guide 

The answers to these questions can 

help determine whether a child is 

fighting the flu or combating a 

cold: 

 

If most of your answers fell into the 

first category, chances are that your 

child has the flu. If your answers 

were usually in the second          

category, it's most likely a cold. 

 

 

 

But don't be too quick to brush off 

your child's illness as just another 

cold. The important thing to       

remember is that flu symptoms can 

vary from child to child (and they 

can change as the illness            

progresses), so if you suspect the 

flu, call the doctor. Even doctors 

often need a test to tell them for 

sure if a person has the flu or not 

since the symptoms can be so     

similar! 

 

         Some bacterial diseases, like 

strep throat or pneumonia, 

also can look like the flu or a 

cold. It's important to get 

medical attention immediate-

ly if your child seems to be 

getting worse, is having any 

trouble breathing, has a high 

fever, has a bad headache, 

has a sore throat, or seems 

confused. 
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Flu vs. Colds: A Guide to Symptoms 

Questions Flu Cold 

Was the onset of illness é sudden? slow? 

Does your child have a é high fever? no (or mild) fever? 

Is your child's exhaustion level é severe? mild? 

Is your child's head é achy? headache-free? 

Is your child's appetite é decreased? normal? 

Are your child's muscles é achy? fine? 

Does your child have é chills? no chills? 



While even healthy kids can have complications of the flu, kids with  

certain medical conditions are at more of a risk. If you think your kid 

might have the flu, contact your doctor. 

 

Treatment 

Some kids with chronic medical conditions may become sicker with the 

flu and need to be hospitalized, and flu in an infant also can be          

dangerous. For severely ill kids or those with other special circumstanc-

es, doctors may prescribe an antiviral medicine that can ease flu     

symptoms, but only if it's given within 48 hours of the onset of the flu. 

 
Most of the time, you can care for your child by offering plenty of      

fluids, rest, and extra comfort.  

 

And if the doctor says it's not the flu? Ask whether your child should get 

a flu vaccine. 

 

 

Letôs Go to Kindergarten Camp! 
Attention Awesome Ants & Busy Bee Parents! Letôs Go to Kindergarten Camp 

is OPEN for registration! It is being offered 8/7 - 8/11. To sign up, go to:  

http://www.oasyssports.com/PhoenixvilleSummer/ 

This is a great way to introduce your Phuture Phantoms to the CUBS rules, 

meet some new friends, and get excited about Kindergarten! If you have any 

questions, please email Meghan Brooks at brooksm@pasd.com 

I  I   C    F ?  (    1) 

For more info visit: 

www.kangarootime.com 

Kangarootime 

 

 

 

 

Check out the amazing         

features: 

¶ Increased Security: All      
parents & guardians must check 
their children in and out now 
with their own private, secure 
pin. In addition, pictures of   
parents/guardians are another 
level of visual security. While 
our pick up requirements are not 
changing, these extra layers of 
security mean your children are 
in the safest place possible for 
their care! Eventually this check 
in and out system will be linked 
to the door as well, and replace 
the old pin system. 

¶ Online Billing: Parents now 
have the ability to make all   
payments online, through auto-
matic withdrawals, checking 
accounts, and credit cards. 
Please note credit card payments 
will have a 3% processing fee 
attached to them. The credit 
card feature will be up and    
running within the month! 

¶ Daily Notes & Photos: Daily 
sheets and emails will be     
transitioning soon to Daily 
Notes. These notes will be  
available through the app. and 
online, and daily summaries will 
be emailed to parents directly. 
Teachers will also be able to 
take photos and they will be 
immediately uploaded to your 
childôs profile!  

Nut Free 
Please help us by remembering we have children with peanut & tree 

nut allergies. If you are sending food with your child there should be 

no peanuts or tree nuts. Thank you for helping us by being conscious 

of this! 



Upcoming 

Information: 

CLASSROOM THEMES 
Baby Butterflies, 
Teenie Turtles, 

Teddy Bears, & Giraffes: 
Community Helpers 
Kitty Kats, Tiny Tiggers, 

Busy Bees, & Awesome Ants: 
Science 

Chipmunks, Mini Monkeys 
Books & Literature 

 
 
 
 
 
 
MARCH EVENTS 

2nd - Dr. Seussô Birthday 
12th - Daylight Savings 
17th - St. Patrickôs Day Parties 

TBD - Police Officer Visits 
TBD - Baby Guinea Pigs Come 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APRIL EVENTS 
1st - Early Camp Registration 
10th - First Day of Passover 
12th - Easter Egg Hunt 
14th - CLOSED for Good Friday 
21st - Earth Day Activities 
TBD - Giant Field Trip 

Welcomes, Celebrations and News!!! 
 

Help us welcome our new families, new family additions and big celebra-

tions happening to our Magic Memories Family!  

Happening this monthé 

 

New Families & Children 

Welcome to our newest Sidlo addition! Jack & Lucyôs little brother Finn

(Butterflies) started February 1st. 

Welcome to our newest Story addition! Laurenôs little sister Ella 

(Butterflies) started February 6th. 

Welcome to Kevin & Karen. Dominic and Adalynn (Baby Butterflies) 

started February 28th.  

 

New Family additionsé Birth Announcements! 

Congratulations to Paul & Leah Avery! Baby Cameron was born 2/26/17 

Congratulations to Kristen & Ryan McGee! Baby Katie was born 

2/17/17! 

Congratulations to Melissa & Thomas Walther! Baby Erik was born 

2/27/17! 

 

Staff Updates 

Welcome to Mr. Daniel! He will be an Afternoon Assistant in the Super 

Sharks. 
 

 

Upcoming PTA Meeting 
Our next meeting is scheduled for April 3rd at 5:00pm. 

 

Topics up for discussion are: 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

Camp Memories & Camp Jr.  

Kangarootime check in 

Upcoming Events 

Whatôs happening around Phoenixville??? 

 
3/5 - FOCUS Designer Bag Bingo - PAHS Cafeteria, 1:30pm 
3/11 - Silly Joe Sings - Phoenixville Library, 3:00pm 

3/18 - Free Water Ice Day & Anniversary Party - Petrucciôs, 11am 
3/18 & 3/19 - Just Between Friends Spring Sale - Oaks Convention     

Center, 8am - 5pm 


